To: gassar bom Color Guard Group

Fellow Georgia and South Carolina SAR Compatriots,

Due to the extensive number of Compatriots and Daughters who are planning vacations during the months of June, July, and August 2021, I am rescheduling the date for the 240th Siege of Augusta Commemoration to Saturday, September 18, 2021.

For your comfort and convenience and that of your ladies, the majority of the commemoration activities will take place in the 400-seat capacity Kroc Center Auditorium beginning at 11:00 AM.

This new date will follow the Constitution Day Ceremony at St Paul's Church on Friday, September 17, 2021 that is sponsored by the DAR and supported by a GA SAR Color Guard element.

I am sorry for this change of date and hope it does not inconvenience you.

I am reworking the Invitation to be sent out in the next day or so.

Sonny

Sonny Pittman, Event Coordinator SP